Dear families

What a brilliant result for our May Plastic Free Friday! Our average number of single use
plastic wrappers per packed lunch was 1.2, a great reduction on March and April. As there
were over a hundred children bringing a packed lunch that day, this shows just what we can
all do! A special mention must go to Year 1, who again had the lowest number of pieces of
waste plastic in their lunch boxes in KS1, and to Year 4, who scored best once again in KS2, -
well done to those children and their families! | wonder if other classes might topple these
two on our next Plastic Free Friday on 25th June?

Thank you again for your efforts.

Mrs Ritchie



